
Thank you once again to all the contributors & amazing talented people who made the crea�ve raffle 
baskets, beau�ful quilts, donated unique ugly purses & silent auc�ons. 
 
This year we had 46 raffle baskets, 17 ugly purses, 31 silent auc�on items, 3 quilts and 9 outside vendors 
from Utah and Nevada. Also, many thanks to the con�nued support to The Carmelite Nuns with their 
treats everyone looks forward to and to Immaculate Heart Religious Goods for their items at their booth. 
 
A special Thank You to the ladies from the Northern Deanery & St. Olaf’s Parish and all extra hands. 
I greatly appreciate the limitless help you gave me and with your support and �me the raffle was such a 
success. 
 
May the Lord Bless you all with the abundance of his Grace. 
 
Tisha Ramos-Yarber 
Second Vice President, Ways & Means Chair 


